
 

 

 

DATE:   October 16, 2023 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Brad Miyake, City Manager, 452-4096 
  City Manager’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Item 6a – Report of the City Manager – Bellevue School District Update 

 

Dr. Kelly Aramaki recently joined the Bellevue School District as superintendent and is 

starting his first school year with the district. This evening, we have invited him to come 

before the Council to introduce himself, share his near-term goals for the district and 

give brief highlights on happenings and innovations taking place in Bellevue schools. 
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